
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blended Academy Students met with Mr. Cruz from Schreiner 

University on September 8, 2022. Mr. Cruz was very 

informative and kept our students engaged with information 

about their options on colleges. Students were given the 

opportunity to sign up for information on Schreiner University.  


